
For Students & Households:

W E L C O M E !
TO THE

M E A L  M A G I C
F a m i l y  P o r t a l

https://stonington.familyportal.cloud/

For School Staff:

You will need your student(s) 6-, 7-, or 8-digit Student Number (issued by PowerSchool) to
add them to your user account. This is not the 4-digit pin number they use to purchase
meals. For middle schoolers and up, this number is one they may have used to log into their
Chromebooks and other school accounts. For elementary students and any others who
need this number, please email stephanie.deason@stoningtonschools.org to obtain it.

You will need your PowerSchool number to match yourself to
your user account. If a zero appears as the first digit of your
PowerSchool number, you must enter the number without the
zero in front. For example, if the number in PowerSchool is
“012345” then you would enter “12345”
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